
 
 

NWP Street Ltd 

33 Golden Square 

London 

W1F 9JT 

Anne Crane, 

Transport for London, 

10
th

 Floor, Windsor House, 

42-50 Victoria Street, 

London, 

SW1H 0TL 

 

Date: 15 February 2018 

 

Developer’s Notice as required under the Town and Country Planning (General Permitted 

Development) (England) Order 2015 

 
Proposed Development: Telephone Kiosk outside 295 Euston Road, LONDON, NW1 3AD 

National Grid ref: E 529235 

National Grid ref: N 182284 

 

I give notice that New World Payphones will be applying to London Borough of Camden at 

the below address under paragraph (4) (b) of Part 16 of Schedule 2 of the Town and Country 

Planning (General Permitted Development) (England) Order 2015 for its determination as to 

whether the prior approval of the local planning authority (LPA) will be required for the 

siting and appearance of replacing the existing Telephone Kiosk(s) at the above site with a 

new Telephone Kiosk design. 

 

The application and accompanying plans shall be available for public inspection at the 

offices of the LPA during normal office hours.  The LPA has a period of 56 days beginning 

with the date on which they receive the application to consider whether prior approval will 

be required for the siting and appearance of the development proposed and, if so, to grant 

or refuse such approval and to communicate its decision to the applicant. 

 

Any individual or organisation wishing to make representations about the siting and/or 

appearance of the proposed development may do so in writing to the LPA at the address 

below.  Any representations must be received no later than 8 March 2018. 

 

Local Planning Authority address: 

Planning and Regeneration Department, 

London Borough of Camden, 

2
nd

 Floor, 

5 Pancras Square, 

London, 

N1C 4AG 

 

Name: K. Rankin 

 

Signed:   On behalf of New World Payphones 

 
 


